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 Dear student and parent/guardian,

The UConn ECE (Early College Experience) is a concurrent enrollment program which allows students 
to take college courses while still in high school. UConn’s standards define each course’s curriculum.  
Teachers at Lyman Hall must meet stringent certification requirements and are considered UConn 
adjunct professors.  

Students enrolled in UConn ECE courses are considered non-degree UConn students and, provided 
they earn a “C” or better in the course, and in some cases earn a specific grade on the UConn exam, 
receive a UConn transcript with credits that are accepted at most colleges and universities.  In 
sequential courses such as Calculus, Spanish, French, European History and Physics students must 
earn a “C” or better in the first semester to continue on with the second semester.  If students do not
meet this “C” criteria they will be refunded for the cost of the second semester.  

In order to be eligible to earn ECE credit students must enroll in the program by completing the step 
by step instructions provided by Mrs. Lorenzo with the heading “UConn ECE REGISTRATION 
INSTRUCTIONS” and/or provided in the UConn ECE registration packet.  The first steps must be 
completed by June 1st and enrollment in UConn classes musts be completed by June 30th. 

The cost is $150 for 3 credit courses and $200 for a 4 credit course.  UConn will bill students 
directly. Lyman Hall High School does not collect payment for the ECE program. Students who are 
on free/reduced lunch must provide Mrs. Lorenzo with documentation of this and the fees will be 
waived.

Applications are accepted April 30, 2019 through June 7, 2019.  The second step in enrollment 
which begins August 15, 2019 through September 30, 2019.    Late application period is August 15, 
2019 through September 16, 2019.  A $25 processing fee will be charged by UConn for all add/drop 
transactions. 


